
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Alley Repair 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 

 

BACKGROUND 

The alley north of the bakery is in need of repair.  Bill’s Blacktop 

submitted a quote of $3,600 to fine grade and pave the 146’ x 15’ of 

alley.  Public Works staff will remove the old bituminous, supply and 

haul 33 ton of bituminous at an estimated cost of $2,055, for a total 

estimated project cost of $5,655. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to accept the quote of 

$3,600 from Bill’s Blacktop plus an estimated bituminous cost of $2,055 

for a total project cost of $5,655 and proceed with the alley repair as 

recommended by the Public Works Commission. 




